Dear name,

We are pleased to inform you that your submission, “abstract title”, has been included as a workshop in the NWAV38 program.  The workshop schedule will be posted shortly on the NWAV 38 website: http://www.sociolinguistics.uottawa.ca/nwav38/.

Registration for the conference will be available shortly online at http://www.sociolinguistics.uottawa.ca/nwav38/registration.html. The deadline for pre-registration is September 15th, after which a late registration fee will apply. For complete information on registration, including fees and methods of payment, as well as details on workshops, invited speakers, accommodations and transportation to central Ottawa and the conference venue, please visit the conference website at http://www.sociolinguistics.uottawa.ca/nwav38/. Check back often for updates. 
Looking forward to seeing you in October!
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